
Year 6 Sprite 

This week, we have celebrated the end of SATs with a trip to Kensington Memorial Park; the 

children enjoyed dancing, cricket, football, daisy chain making and a whole year group sing-a-

long with DJ Hamid!  

As we near closer to the end of the year, rehearsals for our school production are in full swing. We 

started the week with some role play to get in the mindset of actors and actresses before starting a 

full run-through. The children are so excited and it is already looking like an amazing show. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


